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                               Langley First School

Dear Parent,

As part of our National Curriculum work Year 1 have arranged a visit to Kirkley Hall in Ponteland on Thursday 20th June.
Under the 1988 Education Act we are unable to charge for such outings.  However, we are asking if parents could contribute £14.00 towards the cost.  The cost will include transport, insurance and admission into Kirkley Hall.  It must be stressed that this would be an entirely voluntary contribution.  However, if there is not enough contributions we will have to cancel the visit.
Travel will be by coach to and from Kirkley Hall.  The bus will leave school at 
9.15 a.m. and the group will be back by 3.30 p.m.

As this is a full day trip, all pupils will require a packed lunch, with no glass bottles in their lunch containers, or order a school packed lunch by completing the attached form please.  They will also require clothing suitable for outdoors.

This trip will need to be well staffed so if you could manage to accompany your child’s class on this trip, please let your class teacher know by completing the form below.

The visit will enhance many parts of the National Curriculum work we are doing this term including a zoo tour/woodland walk and reptile handling. We are sure the children will thoroughly enjoy the visit.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Slade /Miss Easton
Please complete and return no later than Monday 10th June.

I give my permission for my child_______________________ Class_______to take part in the visit to Kirkley Hall on Thursday 20th June.
I am able / unable to help with the visit.  Please state title/forename and surname.
____________________________________________
I wish to make a voluntary contribution of £______

Signed_________________________________  Date________________

